
David Hallinan 

Acting Board Chair 

Thompson Rivers University 

900 McGill Road 

Kamloops, BC V2C 0C8 

Email Address: 

Dear David Hallinan: 

June 10, 2025 

Our Ref. 146190 

On behalf of Premier Eby and Executive Council, I would like to extend my thanks to you and 

your board members for your organization's leadership, dedication, and expertise in which 

you serve the people of British Columbia. 

Public sector organizations-including Crown corporations, Health Authorities and Post­

Secondary Institutions-support British Columbians by delivering vital public services and are 

accountable to the public through their Minister responsible. Your continued leadership in 

advancing and preserving the public interest strengthens trust in public institutions. 

This mandate letter, which I am sending in my capacity as Minister responsible for post­

secondary education, communicates our government's priorities for the entire public sector 

and provides specific direction and expectations of your organization for the duration of 

Government's term. 

Government's priority is to make a tangible difference in people's lives through growing the 

economy, creating good paying jobs, strengthening health care and making our communities 

and neighbourhoods safer for British Columbians. British Columbians expect public sector 

organizations to deliver responsible, quality services equitably in all regions across the 

province. This includes strategic stewardship in planning, operations, financial, risk, and 

human resource management including information security and privacy protection. Providing 

equitable service requires due consideration of the diverse needs of local communities with 

specific attention to the unique needs of rural, remote and First Nation communities. 
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